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WDNR NR700 Semi-Annual Report Confirmation 

Thank you for submitting your NR700 semi-annual progress report. The DNR Project Manager for this site has been 
notified of your report submittal. If final case closure has not been granted for this Activity before the next reporting 
period, you will receive a system-generated email reminder and link to report for the next period. 

The contents of your report is included below for your records: 

ReportiD: 150127544613044 
BRRTS No.: 02-16-275446 
PECFA No:--
Activity Name: SUPERIOR WATER LIGHT & POWER MFG GAS PLT 
Address: WINTER ST & USH 53, SUPERIOR 
Reporting Period: 7/1/2014- 12/31/2014 

Submitted On: 01/06/2015 

Status: Remediation: Sampling/Monitoring 

Comments: 
A project review and introductory meeting was held on October 27, 2014 with representatives of Superior Water Light 
and Power, Summit Envirosolutions, and the new DNR project manager Erin Endsley. One of the topics discussed was 
the possible enrollment of the site into the VPLE program. 

A groundwater monitoring round was conducted in December 2014 with all available wells sampled for PAH and VOC. A 
total of 19 samples were collected and a report is being prepared for submittal in 2015 Ql. 

PECFA Eligible? No 
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